
 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
June 3, 2022 

 

Leonard Rodriguez Esq. 

Deputy General Counsel 

Avangrid Networks, Inc. 

180 Marsh Hill Road 

Orange, CT 06477 

Leonard.Rodriguez@avangrid.com 
 

 RE: LIFE-CYCLE 2022 - Connecticut Siting Council Investigation into Life-Cycle Costs of Electric 

Transmission Lines.   

 

Dear Attorney Rodriguez: 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your request for an extension of time to respond to 

interrogatories for the above-referenced proceeding dated June 2, 2022. 

 

Pursuant to Section 16-50j-22a of the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies, the Council hereby grants 

the request for an extension of time to June 30, 2022. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Melanie Bachman 

Executive Director 
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         June 2, 2022 
Melanie Bachman 
Executive Director       
State Of Connecticut 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
 
RE: LIFE-CYCLE 2022 - Connecticut Siting Council Investigation into Life-Cycle Costs of 

Electric Transmission Lines Dear Attorney Kochis: 

Dear Attorney Bachman: 

In connection with the above-referenced matter, please find enclosed the original and 
fifteen (15) copies of a Motion of The United Illuminating Company for Extension of Time to 
Respond to Interrogatory Questions. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Very truly yours, 

 

Leonard Rodriguez 
General Counsel 
The United Illuminating Company 

 
 
 

Leonard Rodriguez 
General Counsel 
 



STATE OF CONNECTICUT 

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL 

 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL      LIFE-CYCLE 2022 
INVESTIGATION INTO LIFE-CYCLE 
COSTS OF ELECTRIC TRANSMISSION LINES    June 2, 2022 
 

Motion Of The United Illuminating Company For Extension Of  
Time To Respond To Interrogatory Questions 

 
 Pursuant to § 16-50j-22a of the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies, The United 

Illuminating Company (“UI”) respectfully requests and extension of time to June  , 2022 to submit 

responses to the interrogatories issued by the Connecticut Siting Council (“Siting Council”) in this 

proceeding. As the result of certain proceeding ongoing at the Siting Council and at the Public Utilities 

Regulatory Authority, certain personnel that have expertise in the subject matter of some of the 

interrogatories have had their availability limited and there is remaining data to be compiled for certain 

of the responses and a backlog of required response reviews needed to finalize these responses. 

Consequently, UI anticipates that it will be unable to complete the responses by the current due date of 

June 13, 2022.  Accordingly, UI is requesting the extension of time until June 30, 2022 to submit these 

responses. 

 To the extent possible, UI will provide responses to these interrogatory questions as they are 

completed. 

      Respectfully submitted, 

      THE UNITED ILLUMINATING COMPANY 

      By: _  
 Leonard Rodriguez 
 General Counsel 
 180 Marsh Hill Rd. 
 Orange, CT  06477 
 203.499.2113 
 Leonard.rodriguez@avangrid.com  


